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Nebraska Congressman to Host Public Meetings 
Nebraska Third District Congressman Adrian Smith has announced the first in a series of Farm Bill
Listening Tour stops to hear from constituents and answer questions about the future of agriculture
policy.
    In addition, Smith is launching a webpage as a resource for constituents interested in learning
more about the next Farm Bill.  Congressman Smith comments.  ( play audio  :45 seconds ) 
    Currently Smith’s closest stop to the are will be in Aurora on Wednesday, March 14th at 9 a-m. 
More stops will be announced for the month of April in the coming weeks.  
    All of the stops are open to the public. 

 


